
Thursday 01st April 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

The term draws to an end and over the last three weeks in particular, the joy of
children’s voices filling our schools has been palpable.

Our teachers and support staff have ensured that the transition has been as seamless
as possible and on behalf of all the schools and teams across the Trust please accept
our thanks for your continued support.

We look forward with anticipation to the future months with more relaxed restrictions
as we look to tomorrow with “hope and a future”.

I hope you have an enjoyable Easter and have some opportunity to spend time with
family and friends.

Blessed Nicholas Postgate, pray for us.

Yours sincerely

Hugh Hegarty CEO
NPQH | M.Sc. | PGCCGC | B.Ed. Hons.| CTC
Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust
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